Aug 19, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

Yesterday, the Allegan County Health Department put out an order that may impact one of our
elementary buildings. We wanted to let families know that we are reviewing the information with
our legal counsel and local health departments to make a determination. As such, we will be
delaying the welcome back letter that was slated to go out this morning and will update families
tomorrow with more information.

Sincerely,

Dr. Dedrick Martin

Superintendent


https://www.calschools.org/downloads/district/081821_public_health_order.pdf

